
 

 

To: Dr. Alf-Eckbert Fuessel  

Directorate-General for Health and Food Safety (DG SANTE)  

European Commission  

 

By email to Alf-Eckbert.Fuessel@ec.europa.eu 

 

Re: Travellers’ Points of Entry 

 

10th December 2020 

 

Dear Alf, 

 

I would like to inform you, in accordance with Regulation (EU) No 576/2013 on the non-

commercial movement of pet animals, of a change in Ireland’s list of Travellers’ Points 

of Entry (TPOE) through which pet dogs, cats and ferrets from third countries may 

arrive in Ireland.  

 

The change is to add Dublin Port to the list. The new list is on the next page.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

 

Deirdre Bourke  

Animal Health Division 
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Regulation (EU) No 576/ 2013 on the non-commercial 
movement of pet animals 

 
List of Travellers’ Points of Entry through which pet dogs, cats 

and ferrets from third countries (non-EU/ EEA) may arrive in 
Ireland 

 
Cork Airport  
Dublin Airport  
Dublin Port 
Port of Cork – Ringaskiddy  
Rosslare Port  

Shannon Airport  

 

10th December 2020  
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